
 
SWIMMING AT EASTBROOK PRIMARY ACADEMY – Year 1 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are delighted to be able to offer swimming lessons for your child this term and are writing to let you 
know the arrangements for swimming lessons in Year 1, starting week beginning Monday 29th April. 
There is a letter with a kit list and general information concerning swimming attached to this 
information. 
 
The first sessions in Y1 are all about water confidence. The pupils are taught by our PE instructor Miss 
Anna Baggs with other members of staff present to support the children. The pool depth is 1 metre. 
 
 

The cost for swimming lessons for Year 1 will be £20.  This amount equates to approximately 
£1.50 per swim. We hope you agree that this is good value (other schools charge about £7 a swim 
because transport costs need to be added in).  Swimming is an important life skill, particularly as we 
live so close to the sea.  
 
 

Payments can be made via Parent Pay or at the office. If you have any difficulty in paying this amount, 
please see the school office in confidence before the first swimming lesson to avoid your child missing 
any sessions. 
 
 
 

We really hope everyone will support the school and continue with the swimming lessons as 
they certainly help to make Eastbrook special. 
 
 
Please find the swimming timetable below: 

 Morning Afternoon 

Monday Pool maintenance Year 3 

Tuesday Year 1 Year 2 

Wednesday Local school hire pool Year 4 

Thursday Used for ‘catch up’ swims Year 5 

Friday Local school hire pool Year 6 

 

Please check that you have read the guidance for swimming which is on the reverse of this letter. 

Thank you for your continued support of this important resource. 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher                 

 

 
 


